
Lockport  Nursery Newsletter 
 
Weeks 1 and 2:  August 14—25, 2023 
 
Getting to Know You! 

INTRODUCING: The Bell, red and blue 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
 
Welcome to the 
Nursery room, we have 
so much fun in store 
for this school year.  
Over the next 2 weeks, 
we will explore the 
classroom and meet 
our classmates!  We 
will play name games 
and practice 
recognizing our names 
in print.  We will read 
books, sing songs and 
dance! 

CONCEPT: 
 
 
 
In Concept, the 
children will learn 
about numbers and 
science.  The children 
will count how many 
friends are in class 
each day.  We will 
work together to build 
a tower with blocks.  
We will see how high 
and how wide we can 
make it.  Can you 
build a tower with out 
it falling down? 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
 
During Craft and 
Writing our little 
artists will enjoy some 
simple sensory 
experiences to 
strengthen their little 
hands.  They will use 
watercolors and build 
with play doh to 
create something 
amazing. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
 
Please send your 
child to school with a 
sweater or sweat shirt 
to leave on their hook 
in case it gets cold in 
the classroom. 
 
Bring in school 
supplies and a recent 
picture for the 
birthday board. 
 
Please return any 
paperwork to the 
office. 
 
Always have an extra 
set of clothing in your 
child’s backpack in 
case of an accident. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Looking forward to a great 
year!     

 
Miss Katrina 


